
 

 

27th November 2023 

 

VIDA GRANGE VISIT 

 

KS1 Choir have been invited to sing Christmas Carols at Vida Grange in Pannal on Friday 15th 

December. Children will be required to be transported by parents. They should be collected from 

school at 1.45 to arrive at Vida Grange, Thirkill Drive, Pannal, HG3 1FE by 2pm. 

We will have finished singing by 3pm and parents can collect and take home. The children do not 

need to return to school. Parents will not be able to watch but are welcome to stay in the lounge at 

Vida Grange. 

We may be singing outside so the children will need a coat and possibly hats and gloves. They are 

welcome to wear Christmas hats or headbands. 

Do not worry if your child can not attend this event as there will be more opportunities throughout 

the school year. 

Any questions please contact Mrs Stott on music@rap.rklt.co.uk Please fill in the reply slip by 

Monday 4th December and return to the front office or to Mrs Stott or reply via email to 

music@rap.rklt.co.uk 

 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Vida Grange Visit 

 

Name……………………………………………………………………Class…………………………………………………………………….. 

 

Contact Number…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

Medical Issues…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

Name of person collecting………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

I give/do not give permission for my child to be photographed at this event. I understand this may be 
used online/social media/in press. (delete as appropriate) 

mailto:music@rap.rklt.co.uk

